MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY
COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, HELD IN
THE COMMISSION CHAMBER AT CITY HALL, June 6, 2014, 4:30 P.M.

The following were present. Commissioners Buzzett, McCroan and Thursbay. City Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk
Charlotte Pierce and Attorney Tom Gibson were also present. Mayor Magidson was out of town and Commissioner
Patterson participated by telephone due to illness. Mayor Pro tem Buzzett chaired the Meeting.

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss relocating the Port St. Joe Redevelopment Association Office.
Mayor Pro tem Buzzett called the Meeting to Order at 4:40 P.M.

Space is available, rent free, in the Gulf County Chamber of Commerce Building, 308 Reid Avenue, for the PSJRA.

A Motion was made by Commissioner Thursbay, second by Commissioner McCroan, to relocate the PSJRA to the Gulf
County Chamber of Commerce Building, located at 308 Reid Avenue, with the stipulation that no rent will be paid for
the space used by the PSJRA. All in Favor; Motion carried 4-0.

Attorney Gibson reminded the Commissioners to check their email for a memo he sent regarding the joint City /
County / Port Authority Workshop on June 11, 2014. Mr. Anderson noted that he had put a copy of the memo in each
Commissioner’s mail box.

Citizens to be Heard

No one from the public attended the Meeting.

Discussion ltems by Commissioners

There were no items to be discussed by the Commissioners.

Motion to Adjourn

Mayor Pro tem Buzzett adjourned the Meetlng at4:41 P.M.

Approved this _ /7 ® e day of 2014.
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